
 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 

During this COVID-19 pandemic, Monroe CMHA has gone above and beyond during 

these tough times for the individuals we serve. Every day we strive to provide the best 

possible care and services to our consumers. We’re always seeking to improve and grow. 

Case management staff have been delivering necessities to the most vulnerable we serve 

such as toilet paper, medications, and groceries.  

 

Case managers in our child/family department have really stepped up and are helping our 

teens during this difficult time. With being shut in and not being able to hang with 

friends. Staff are helping teens that would self-harm to no longer feel the need to hurt 

themselves. With the transition into homeschooling, teens are developing their own 

school schedules to follow. Staff are assisting our families with getting food through their 

school and community and our families haven’t reported any significant financial crisis. 

We are increasing the frequency of contacts to ensure our consumer remain safe. 

 

 

 

 

 

 


